
 
 

 

 

Modified Public Access to Berwick Town Hall 

Effective: June 15, 2020 

The Town of Berwick has reassessed the impact that continuing restrictions 
have on operations, and accordingly, has updated its efforts to reduce the 

spread of COVID-19 locally. 
 

We are implementing new guidelines for the safety of 
residents and staff: 

 

- The public will enter the building only through the main 
entrance on Commercial Street 
 

- A maximum of four people will be permitted in the lobby 
area at one time  
 

- The public are asked to use the hand sanitizer station in 
the front lobby area prior to entering the reception area 
 

- Only one person at a time will be permitted into our front 
reception area 
 

- Members of the public are not permitted into the inner 
office areas of the building 
 

- Town Hall facility rentals remain deferred 
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